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Sent: Thursday, September 02. 2004 2:36 PM 
To: Linda MacDonald; :t.eslie seidman 
Cc: Robert Herz; Sam_~iniCk@Qxy.com 
Subject: OCcidental's COl!1lllent Letter onFASB's Exposure Draft Titled 
'Fair Value Measurement' 

September 2, ~OO~ 

Ms. Leslie seidman; FliSB ilo~ Me~t 
Mg. LindaMacDonald,1'rb:i ect 11anager 
Fair VE\lue MeE\surement Projedt 
Financial ACcounting ·Standards Board 
Norwalk, Connecticut 

RE: Comment: Letter onFASl;l'sExpO$ure Praft Titled 'hir Value 
Measurement" 

On 914/()3 ,and in ea.rlier cokespondence. I wrote to y<,)u with our 
concerns relating to What :t qalled "'!.'he Long Dated contract bsne.· 
especially as it applies to the valnstion of derivatives. In part, my 
letter discussed issues that were first surfaced during meetings of the 
Energy Trading Working Group, of which I was a member, but that were 
left unresolved following the EITF's issuance of Issne8 No. 02-03 and 
No. 03-11. (These EITF issues dealt: with rescission of Issue No. 98-10 
and the treatment of 'energy trading contracts.') 

Earlier this year, on 6J2~!Oif,i FA£B issued its 2>qloSIlri!l Draft titled 
'Proposed Statement of Financial Accounting standards-~Fair Value 
Measurements." I am writing today to note that FASB's inclusion in 
this exposure draft of the proposed three level "Fair Value Hierarchy,' 
and the associated 'DiSClosures· requirement. addresses many of the 
concerns that I raised in ~ 9/4/03 letter and earlier correspondence. 
In particular, the distinction you have created within the third level 
of the fair value hierarchy between valuations besed oil ·market inputs' 
versus valuations based on "Significant entity inputs' will help 
identify some important differences in the quality of earnings reported 
in the marketplace. 

I not!'! however that additional work~ liItill :be required, perhaps 
within FASS's ongoing "Financial Performance Reporting by Business 
Enterprises' projeet, in order to highlight thel!e quaUtative 
differences in earnings for all classes of investors and creditors 
(both large and small). Finally, I would refer FASS to ~ two recently 
published articles in "Risk ~iew' magazine titled "Differences in the 
Quality of Earnings' (the November-December 2003 issue) and 
"Transparency Qu@st" (th@ May-June 2004 issue). These articles contain 
additional thoughts on how best to improve the simplicity, clarity, and 
transparency of our financial reporting system as it relates to fair 
value measurement. 

Respectfully, 



Gordon E.. Goodman . 
Trading Control Officer 
Occidental 
Houston, TX11046 
Tel: 713/215-7105 
E-mail: gordon-goodmani~.com 
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